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Mr. Ramon E. Hall, Director /r ' S C3t3
Uranium Recovery Field Office E DO # d
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission i WDVel 9 $ 8$
P.O. Box 25325, Region IV %\ ggpon g''
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Dear Mr. Hall:
. . - -

Pursuant to your request, attached are the Uranium Resources, ,

Inc (URI) comments pertaining to the NRC's interim position
regarding on-site disposal.

Please note that these comments were written before our
meeting on October 26, 1990, where you clarified some of the NRC's
position; and these comments would have been somewhat different
based on your clarification. Presently, it is my understanding
that URI could license on-site disposal if three or more in situ
operators agreed to dispose of byproduct at that site. Also,
based on our meeting it is my understanding that the site
characterization of temporary sites dealt primarily with land
status examination to determine if permanent disposal will be
possible in that the property can be deeded to the NRC.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or
comments pertaining to this matter.
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